
PLANTING 
THE SEEDS

Developing Resilience 
in Middle Schoolers
The WISE Team and GCC Speakers’ Forum are pleased to 
welcome two expert speakers from Youth Services of 
Glenview/Northbrook for our next Speakers’ Forum.  Jess Levine,  
LCSW, will present “Planting the Seeds: Developing Resilience in 
Middle Schoolers.”  She will be joined by August Hupp, Pride 
Youth Program Coordinator at Youth Services who will present 
on youth resilience related to the LGBTQ community. 

TUESDAY
February 16  7:00 PM

WISE (Welcoming, Inclusive, Supportive 
and Engaged) initiative for mental 
health awareness, understanding and 
support at GCC.

ZOOM LINK CLICK HERE

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwsdemqqD4pHtA5auEQZGz_iGnarZPmPDhj



